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SUBJECT:  EID-AL-ADHA  2024  HOLIDAYS

"May  our  sacrifices  be appreciated,  and  Allah's  blessings  be with  us throughout  the  year.

Eid-al-Adha  Mubarak!"

Dear  Parent,

Greetings  from  the  BIIS family.

We  wish  to  inform  you  that  the  Eid-  Al-  Adha  holidays  commence  from  15th  June  2024,  Sunday  to

20'h  June  2024,  Thursday.  The  school  will  reopen  with  regular  school  timing  on 23rd June  2024

Sunday.

School  Office  will  remain  closed  from  15th  June  2024,  Saturday  to  18'h  June  2024,  Tuesday.  The

office  will  reopen  from  Igth  June  2024,  Wednesday  with  school  timing  8.00  AM  to  I.OOPM.

Wishing  you  and  your  family  in advance  all the  blessings  of  Allah.

Thanking  you  all,

Sincerely,

Asha  Shiju

Principal
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